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Access and Affordability in the New Housing Finance
System.

Abstract

One of the measures by which any proposed housing finance system must be judged is how well it
would serve low- and moderate-income (LMI) households. In this analysis, we assess how well the
multi-guarantor system proposed in the draft bill under discussion in the Senate Banking Committee
(as of February 2018) would serve these households, concluding that they would do considerably
better than they do under the system we have today. The bottom line is that the proposed system
provides considerably more and better-targeted support to assist LMI households.

Read the full brief.
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